
  
 
 
 

 
 

Public Notice Intent to Process Absentee by Mail Ballots 
 

Pursuant to O.C.G.A. § 21-2-386 (a)(1)(B) and State Election Board Rule 183-1-14-.14, notice is 
hereby given that the opening and scanning of absentee ballots returned of votes cast in the May 
21, 2024,  General/Special Primary, will take place at the Board of Elections and Registration 
Office located at the 193 Lamar Haley Parkway, Canton, GA 30114 on Tuesday, May 21, 2024, 
at 2 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Anne Dover 
Director 

 2782 Marietta Hwy., Suite 100 
Canton, Georgia 30114 
Phone: 770-479-0407 
Fax: 678-493-4703 

 
 
 
 


